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12th October 2018 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Year 2 trip to Bantock House & Museum 
 

As you will already be aware, we are going to study the work of British artist, Andy 
Goldsworthy who creates sculptures and artwork using natural materials. We are also going 
to be doing creative writing about nature in English.  To support this work, we will be taking 
the children to Bantock House and Museum in Wolverhampton to participate in an arts and 
nature workshop and explore the historic house and grounds. 
 
We will be going on Thursday 8th November 2018 leaving at approximately 9.30am and 
returning for the end of the school day. 
 
As we will be out of school on the above day, a packed lunch with a plastic bottle for a drink 
is required.  The school will provide a packed lunch/drink for children who are entitled to a 
free school meal (see note below). 
 
As we will be exploring the garden and grounds of Bantock House, a waterproof coat and 
appropriate outdoor footwear will be needed. 
 

The cost of the trip will be £8.50 per child and this will cover the cost of the workshop and 
entry to the house and grounds, as well as a coach to and from Bantock House and Museum. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

  
Miss Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 

Year 2 trip to Bantock House & Museum 
 

Pupil Name:  ………………………………………………………………                Class:  ………………………………… 
 

I do/ do not give permission for my child to be attending the above visit on …………………………. 
 

 Please provide a packed lunch/ drink for my child (if your child is entitled to a free 
school meal) 

 I have made the £8.50 contribution via ParentPay 
 

Signed:  ………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 
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